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Comments: I urge the USDA Forest Service to maintain our National Forest System Lands in as natural a state

as possible. Therefore, I strongly oppose Fixed Anchors and Fixed Equipment in NPS Wilderness Areas. These

areas should be left wild and undisturbed. There are plenty of less important areas where rock climbers can

pursue their hobby.

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


